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978.1   No specific decision sought, although 
submitter expresses concerns in respect to 
the Maaori Site of Significance (S14/117) on 
the property at 212D Newell Road, 
Tamahere. 

Reject Decision Report 7: 
Maaori Sites and Areas 
of Significance 

FS1287.46 Blue Wallace Surveyors 
Ltd 

Support  Reject   

FS1323.165 Heritage New Zealand  
Pouhere Taonga 

Oppose  Accept   

978.2   Reconsider the significance of the Maaori 
Site of Significance (S14/117) at the property 
at 212D Newell Road, Tamahere.  
AND  
Amend the extent of the buffer if the site is 
not unequivocally proven as significant. 

Reject Decision Report 7: 
Maaori Sites and Areas 
of Significance 

FS1323.166 Heritage New Zealand  
Pouhere Taonga 

Oppose 
 

Accept   

978.3   Reconsider the Maaori Site of Significance 
(S14/117) at the property at 212D Newell 
Road, Tamahere;  
AND  
If the site is not adequately significant or 
sufficiently proven, then amend the Proposed 
District Plan to enable the activities permitted 
in the Country Living Zone to be permitted 
activities on this site. 

Reject Decision Report 7: 
Maaori Sites and Areas 
of Significance 
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FS1323.167 Heritage New Zealand  
Pouhere Taonga 

Oppose 
 

Accept   

 


